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Some parents approached me last year 

and offered to organise an evening  

Halloween event for the children 

(parents may accompany the children). 

This was to take advantage of the dark! 

A planning meeting is being held on 

Monday 10th October and the event  

itself will be held on Thursday 27th  

October. Please try to join us.  

 

We will be starting the NSPCC Keeping 

Safe project soon. The launch was in 

September. We are one of the first 

schools to be included in the project and 

will keep you updated as we go along. 
 

Miss Henry 

 

 

 

Any outstanding school fund should 

be aid in to the office as soon as  

possible please.  Thank you. 

The votes are in and the 

valiant Student Council 

have now been  chosen.   

Congratulations;  

Bethan, Taylor, Farrah, 

Harvey, Lewis R., Daisy, 

Alfie, Victoria, Brooke and 

Cameron.  

Let the good works  

commence!  

 

Every week we choose our Star pupils.  These 

are the boys and girls who have been working 

super hard. This months heroes are: 

Bethan, Zara, Ellie, Taylor, Dylan, Ceara, Matthew D., Molly M.,  

Alice, Mia, Thomas and Kael.   

 

  

 The latest news 

from Batcave 1;  

ROMANS — Who 

knew!  They were amazing  

architects. We’re learning 

so much about bridges.  So 

many questions; can our 

super-brains find the  

answers in time? 

The pupils are strutting 

their creative stuff and 

have been taking part in 

Ross Wilson’s  art lessons, 

related to Seamus Heaney.   

The SUPER GADGET,  

Activepanel has been a huge hit 

in Miss Gibson’s class.   

Our little superheroes 

have been exploring 

the depths and fun 

facts about teeth. 

Brush, brush, brush! 

Past novels are a huge  

feature—especially Flat  

Stanley!  The pupils have even  

discovered their own  

superpowers and have created 

Flat Selves!  Who knows where 

they will go next! 

 

Miss Brolly’s class have 

been working like mini  

superheroes; learning all 

about health  and        

The new  

SUPERTEACHER GADGET 

(the Active Panel) has been 

used to help our growing 

minds, learn. 

P1’s are all  

becoming  

Phonics heroes and  

developing their skills at 

handwriting! 

 

 

Kezia 

Jamie 

Matthew D. 

Our houses have been bat-

tling hard.  Keep up the 

good work!  

Blue  56 

Red   41 

Green  44 

Yellow  34 

The school will 

be closed for 

Halloween  

Holidays for the full 

week from Monday 31st 

October to Friday 4th 

November, 

2016.  


